
Sierra Davis 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Dear Ms. Davis, 

Maria Cid <7mariacid@gmail.com> 

Tuesday, March 14, 2017 5:27 PM 
Sierra Davis 
Malika Z. Junaid; Meghna Mahesh 
Support Project at 1583 Landell Ct 

We are writing to support the project at 1583 Landell 
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PLANNING 

Ct: http://www.losaltosca.gov/sites/default/files/fileattachments/design review commission/meeting/ 
8781/16-v-10 and 16-sc-14 1583 landell court staff report.pdf 

We reviewed the reasons why the residents are seeking a variance and it only seems fair that the 
variance for both first and second floors should be approved given the history of the communications 
and assurances given to the property owners. It also looks like they have done a good job in making 
sure that all their nearby neighbors are comfortable with their design, which is more than what most 
residents would do. So we hope that their request will be approved and that they can move ahead 
with their plans. 

Thanks. 

Maria Cid and Alfredo Hernandez 

820 Loyola Dr. 

Los Altos 94024 
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